
From: Malone Debbie
To: Clark Cathy
Subject: FW: Supporting SB 387
Date: Tuesday, April 30, 2013 9:30:11 AM

 
 
From: Jonathan McLaughlin [mailto:shaggymclaughlin@massagetherapy.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2013 9:21 AM
To: Larson Tyler
Subject: Supporting SB 387
 
Dear Tyler Larson,

  I'm emailing you in support for the Oregon Legislature Bill: SB 387.  As a Licensed Massage
Therapist in the state of Oregon, I feel that it is of utmost importance that SB 387 is passed in the
House of Representatives and is signed into law in order to help regulate massage facilities and crack
down on human trafficking.
I appreciate your work on this issue.

Sincerely,

  Jon McLaughlin, LMT
  OR Lic. # 17953

 

Member, Associated Bodywork and Massage Professionals
www.abmp.com
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